



Rennie House
Unit 3
Icknield Way Industrial Estate
Tring
Hertfordshire HP23 4JX
T: 01442 890222
F: 01442 891276
E: info@renniegrove.org
www.renniegrove.org

Mrs S Codling Speen Helping Hospices

Grunhine

13 January 2020

Dear Sally and Everyone from Speen Helping Hospices

On behalf of everyone at Rennie Grove Hospice Care I would like to thank you very much for your donation of £2,500.00 from your fundraising activities. We really appreciate the time and effort you put into organising everything you do; please accept this letter as a receipt of the funds.

Your kind donation could fund the cost of the night team for <u>five</u> nights enabling them to visit patients in distress in their own homes throughout the night, helping avoid unnecessary hospital admissions.

The support we receive from the community is essential to us as we need to raise 89% of the £8.4 million needed annually to provide our service. Without your support we simply could not care for just under 3,000 patients each year who are diagnosed with life-limiting illness.

Thank you again for your continued support of Rennie Grove Hospice Care. Best of luck with this year's fundraising activities. Please do not hesitate to get in contact if we can support you with anything.

Kind regards,

Leanne Holdham Community Fundraiser

, moldkam

Email: leanne.holdham@renniegrove.org